Wednesday 27th September 2018
Dear Parents/Carers, 
This term Year 1 are learning all about our local area in Geography. With this in mind, we thought it would be a great idea to conduct a scavenger hunt around our small corner of Cove. Our walk will be taking place on Wednesday 10th October during normal school hours.
The purpose of this adventure is to give the children the opportunity to explore their local area with a new focus in mind. We will be aiming to leave for our walk at 9:30 and be back in school for break time ensuring the children take a break and have a snack to refresh their minds ready to return to regular learning.
We would like children to wear normal school uniform for this ‘trip’ with their sensible, flat school shoes.  Please also ensure that your child has their coat with them to ensure that whatever the weather the children do not miss out on this lovely opportunity.
Thank you for your support and cooperation, if you have any questions please come and talk to one of the Year 1 teachers,
Yours sincerely,

Mrs C. Smith and Miss R. Blair
Year 1 Class Teachers
